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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Monday, February 02, 2009 9:43 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 2/2/2009 g 

oa 

m 
<. 

Re: Paul ScoU T I 
665 Lincoln Hwy f^ i o 

Bucyrus, OH 44820 O ^ ^ 

Docketing Case No.:08-917-EL-SSO ^ S 

Notes: 
NAME: Mrs. Kay ScoU 
CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 
MAILING ADDRESS: 
665 Lincoln Hwy 
Bucyrus , Ohio 44820 
USA 
PHONE INFORMATION: 
Home: 419-562-0829 
Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
Fax: (no fax number provided?) 
E-MAIL: pkscott@wvelinc.com 
INDUSTRY:Electric 
ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 
Company: AEP 
Name on account: Paul E Scott 
Service address: same 
Service phone: same 
(no account number provided?) 
COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
This comment is in regard to the proposed rate increase that AEP is wanting to put on their customers. They 
are proposing a 15% increase for each ofthe next 3 years. This to me seems to be totally out ofthe question 
because ofthe state ofthe economy. The ordinary person can not afford an increase like this. We are all 
scrimping and trying to make ends meet. It seems to me that AEP also needs to look into their own company 
and make cuts at the higher level. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

T h i s i s t o G^irtify t h a t t h e images a p p e a r i n g a r e aix 
a c c u r a t e and cos^splete r s p r o d u c t i o n of a c a s e f i l e 
docuiaent d e l i v e r e d i n t h e r e g u l a r coixrse of buf^inaea, 

2/2/2009 Technician, -^4s:x^:i™~-..J^^^^'5 FicocaBsed ^ ( ' ^ f p ^ 
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